
    

              Year R 

      Learning News 
 
 

A big hello to our Year R families! What an 

exciting and busy term we have all had!  We 
want to say a huge well done to all the 
children for completing their first term in 
school – we are so proud of you and all that 
you have already achieved. 

 

Last week was a wonderful example 
of how far the children have come, 
with the Christmas show 
performances.  We hope you 
enjoyed all of the singing, 

dancing and acting – the 
children were truly amazing 
and it was a delight to see 
each of them shine like the 
stars they are! 

 

Also last week, the children enjoyed their very first school Christmas dinner, 
complete with gravy and brussels sprouts!  Early this week, the children 
enjoyed their Christmas party, devouring treats from the generous CSA, 

dancing with their friends and 
showing us their best moves.  
Christmas decorations have been made and 
hung around the classrooms and we have 
learnt about why Christmas is special for 
Christians.  It’s been a wonderfully festive time! 
 

From everyone in the Reception team, we wish 
you and your families a wonderful Christmas 
and New Year and we look forward to seeing 
you in 2025!  

 
 
 

Reading Folders 

For the Christmas holidays we have sent 

home reading folders that contain a 

book to share with your children and 

sounds and words to practise.  Thank 

you for your continued support on your 

child’s learning journey! 

 

 

This week, the whole school have enjoyed 
a special trip to Hampton Hill Theatre to 

watch The Secret that Saved 

Christmas.  The children had a 

wonderful time and we were impressed 
with how sensibly they managed the walk  
there and back, as well                                        
as their great behaviour 
 during the show.                                              
Thank you to all our                                  
volunteers who                                   
accompanied us – we  
hope you enjoyed it too! 
 


